
Effective September 30, 2023, 
the Elizabeth Post Office stopped 
delivering mail to the mailboxes 

along S Pine Ridge Street.  This was to allow for 
the transfer of mail delivery to the Cluster    
Mailbox Units located at S Pine Ridge Street and 
County Road 136.  The mailboxes are no longer    
serviced by the Elizabeth Post Office.   
As of April 15, 2024, the Town will consider the 
mailboxes abandoned by any owner who leaves 
them in place, and the Town Staff will begin to 
remove those mailboxes along S Pine Ridge 
Street as they are on Town Right-of-Way.  If you 
would like your mailbox, then please remove it 
before April 15, 2024. 


